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Brede Bulletin 
4th November 2022 

 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
It’s lovely to see the sun shining today after such a wet and windy week. It’s always a joy 
to see the children back running around outside. Thank you to all the parents who have 
expressed an interest setting up a school PTFA. I will be in contact very soon with a time 
to meet. As an aside, we will be raising funds this year for the charity World Vision. 
However, so the children don’t miss out on other national events, we will celebrate them 
in school, such as Children in Need, and leave it up to parents as to whether they wish to 
make a donation. Have a great and hopefully dry weekend. Mrs Knock 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week who have shown they are thoughtful 
and caring: 
Owls: Layla S-P for always being a kind and thoughtful member of the class. 
Foxes: Caroline F for always think of others and caring for those who are 

upset or struggling with their emotions. 
Rabbits: Jacob E for being thoughtful when helping his peers, taking on 

extra class responsibilities and checking others are ok. 
Hedgehogs: Bella N for always being kind and caring towards others.  

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Heidi J, Maci G and Evie P.  
Foxes:  Oliver H, Poppy-Jane M, Caroline F 
Rabbits: Jules M 
Hedgehogs: Aurora W, Dylan S, Ayrton F and Arlo O. 
Gaston has landed in Owls class and Mini-Gaston in Rabbits Class. 

 
 

Reading Certificates 
Level 1 certificate for reading 25 times go to Dylan S, Jules M, Lila S, 
Reggie C, Orlagh S, Amelia S, Daisy S, Layal S-P, Henry T and Fraser 
D. 

 

Moovers ‘n’ Groovers 
Moovers ‘n’ Groovers club is held in the school hall every Thursday from 
3.15pm-4.15pm. If you would like your child to join please use this new 
booking link: 

https://movers-n-groovers.class4kids.co.uk/cms/bookings/register/61  

 

Brede Parish Council 
Brede Parish Council are planning to plant 4 trees for the Recreation Ground, 
this is part of the Queens Green canopy.  A few Pupils from Brede Primary 
School will be invited to plant the trees. Thanks to the children doing all the 
colouring and drawing for the new play equipment last term, the parish 
council got their grant awarded.  A new piece of equipment has been ordered 
for the Recreation Ground and will be put up sometime after Christmas. 

 

Y3 Sports Hall Athletics 
Children in Year 3 took part in a range of indoor athletic skills and activities 
in the hall with Mrs Dallaway on Tuesday. The children thoroughly enjoyed 
the challenges lead by the Robertsbridge Year 10 Sports Leaders. Mrs 
Dallaway was very impressed with the children’s engagement and all round 
great behaviour and attitudes to physical activity. 
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Parent Information 
FLU VACCINATION  28th November 2022 – Please ensure that your 

consent is completed on line.  
This registration closes at 11am 4 working days before your session.   

The link to follow is www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/form/flu   School code 
is : SX114389 
 
Height, Measurement and Vision screening – 29th November 2022 NHS 

team are here for Reception Children to carry out Vision, Height and Weight 
screening – Forms and information sent home.  Year 6 Height and Weight 
screening – Information sent home. 
 
Battle Abbey School are holding Year 7 Scholarship and Entrance Exam Day 
on the 24th November should you wish to apply.  Further information is 
available from Battle Abbey : registrar@battleabbeyschool.com 

 

NSPCC 
We all have a part to play in keeping children safe online. Find out how you 
can support your child at home through the online safety guides produced 
by the NSPCC. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 07/11/22 Tempest Photographer Whole School - 
individual photos 

Monday 07/11/22 Balance Bike Ability Hedgehogs 

Monday 14/11/22 Anti-bullying week Odd 
socks day 

Whole School 

Friday 18/11/22 Children in need Whole School 

   

Monday 28/11/22 Flu Vaccinations Whole School 

Tuesday 29/11/22 Height/weight & vision 
screening 

Reception children & 
year 6 

Wednesday 
7/12/22 

Christmas Fair Whole School 

Tuesday 13/12/22 Christmas Nativity  09.30 am Hedgehog 
class only 

 

Tuesday 13/12/22 Church Service  Afternoon tbc Owls &  
Foxes only 
 

Wednesday 
14/12/22 

Christmas Lunch Whole School 

Wednesday 
14/12/22 

Starlight Carol Service in 
the playground  

Whole School - After 
school further details to 
follow 

Thursday 
15/12/22  

Christmas Parties Whole school 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the 
staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock - Deputy DSLs 
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